
 

EWA Webinar: Taking Advantage of New Opportunities at 800 MHz 

After nearly two years since the rules became effective, it is EWA’s understanding that the 

Federal Communications Commission will eventually release this year 318 12.5 kHz 

channels in the 800 MHz band. Spectrum access protocols, however, are in the process of 

being amended which will redefine coordination and licensing requirements. President & 

CEO Robin Cohen and Chief Strategy Officer Mark Crosby provide a brief strategic 

overview of what you need to know to be ready for this opportunity. The April 21, 2022 

webinar was recorded and can be found on YouTube.  

https://youtu.be/EEh3eCTcDKQ

